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The third Friday count has come and gone. But the numbers still aren't clear.  School districts in
Wisconsin have been approving budgets this month. Those  budgets depend on plenty of
variables. Variables that don't have exact numbers  at this point. One of the questions districts
like La Crosse are waiting on is  how many kids are actually sitting in seats in classrooms. An
official count was  made this past Friday; the third Friday in September. While those numbers
are  being compiled, La Crosse school district business manager, Janet Rosseter says  final
count numbers won't be available until sometime October. Final hit to  taxpayers won't be
known until December.  
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